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The department celebrated Saraswati Puja on 24th of January 2015. 
There was a Prize Distribution ceremony held on 15th April 2015. 
The department organised an inter-class recitation competition on 
12th August 2015. In September, a special lecture was conducted by 
the department in memory of Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel, delivered by 
Dr Sakshi Tiwari (Maitreyee College). An inter-class prose-reading 
competition was held on 16th October 2015. 

 


